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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  

From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 

Re: Please add these announcements to your website or bulletin  

Date:  Monday March 5, 2024  

 

Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Family and Faith Formation. We 
would greatly appreciate it if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. If 
you have any questions, please contact Jazmin Ortiz (916) 733-0123. 
 

 

New The Gabriel Project Gathering 
English  

The Gabriel Project Gathering - Saturday May 18, St. Dominic’s Parish, Benicia 
8:15 mass celebration with Bishop Jaime Soto 
Follow by the gathering with our guest speakers and a complementary lunch. 
In our 2024 gathering , we will celebrating the love, dedication, and support of each ministry 
member and the positive impact they have had on the moms who come to us for help. It's an 
opportunity to recognize the hard work of those who have made the ministry a success and to 
honor the moms who have been positively impacted. Let's appreciate the transformative power of 
the ministry and the positive impact it has had on the community. 
For more information contact Ana Farmer Gabriel Project coordinator at afarmer@scd.org or call 
916 733 0156 

 

New 40 DAYS FOR LIFE SPRING 2024 CAMPAIGN HAS BEGUN and continues through March 
24th,.  JOIN US! 

English 

Sign up for hours and locations at: https://40daysforlife.com/sacramento   
Come Join Us and help women who may be dealing with a crisis pregnancy and help save the 
innocent lives of babies.   
Visit our website at: https://www.scd.org/40DaysForLife  
Questions? Contact: Deacon Danny at 916-733-0133  Email: dpatterson@scd.org 
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